
                                                                                              

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

It is my pleasure to welcome you to 3rd grade and the beginning of the 2020-2021 school year!  

We are going to have an exciting and successful year together! 

 

My name is Cherie Miller.  I was born in Wilmington, NC, and I grew up in a small-town name 

Clarkton, NC.  I moved to Salisbury, NC in 1996, and I lived there until moving to Holly Springs 

this past June.  I graduated from Catawba College in Salisbury, NC in 2003 and began my 

teaching career.  I have a total of twelve years teaching experience teaching 3rd, 4th, and 5th 

grades. I took about 5 years off when my husband and I adopted our daughter.  I have taught 

3rd grade for four years, 4th grade for one year, and 5th grade for eight years.  Teaching is the 

greatest career I could have chosen, and I love making a difference in the lives of my students.  

 

My husband, Ray, and I are blessed to have three sons and one daughter.  Austin is 26 years old 

and is a student at UNCC and works full-time.  Christopher is 23 years and is a graduate of NC 

State University, has a great career, married to the love of his life, and proud parent to one year 

old, Chandler.  Ethan is 19 years old and works fulltime as he awaits starting college.  Hannah is 

10 years old will be attending Olive Chapel Elementary School this year as a 5th grade student. 

My husband and I decided to move to this area to be supportive to my son and daughter-in-law 

as young parents.  Also, I want to soak up every moment of my only grandchild’s life as I can.   

 

Please have all your school supplies on the first day of school.  We will take this day to organize 

our supplies and desks.  

 

I look forward to meeting you all! 

Cherie Miller 


